
Sub: 

From: DFO Shimla 

Memo: 

No. RK/FCA/Link Road PHC Badehari Dawath699 
Himachal Pradesh Forest Department 

Dated Shimla-2. the l6-5-023 

2 

Diversion of 0.0442 ha. of Forest land for the construction of link road from PHC 
Badehri Gurshalli to village Dawath (Km 0/0 to 1/500) in favour of Executive 
Engineer. HPPWD Rural Division Dhami. Tehsil Suni. District - Shimla within 
the jurisdiction of Shimla Forest Division. HP (Online Proposal No. 

May kindly refer to the Integrated Regional Office letter No. FCHPB 06111/2022 
dated 6" September. 2022 on the subject cited above. 

The point wise reply with respect to the shortcomings pointed out by the Integrated Regional Office vide letter referred to above are given as follows: 

Reply on Point No. 1: 

Reply on Point No. 2: 
Reply on Point No. 3: 

Reply on Point No. 4: 

Reply on Point No. 5: 

Reply on Point No. 6: 

To: CCF (T). Shimla 

Reply on Point No. 7: 

Reply on Point No. 8: 

Reply on Point No. 9: 

Revised KML file has been uploaded Online by the User Agency. 
Necessary corection has been done online in the Part-lI. 

As per reply of the User Agency 4 mtrs path has been mentioned in the 
Revenue record which in-fact was a Mule road and constructed during the 

year 1973-74 as per the Revenue record (copy has also been uploaded 
online in the Part-I by the User Agency as "Observation attended vide this 
office letter No. 17430-3 1 dated 26-9-2022. letter no. 22019-20 dated 18 
11-2022 & letter no.25810-11 dated 20-2-2023 ") and hence. there is no 
violation in the present proposed road. please. 

The total area proposed for the project is 0.4614 ha. and necessary 
correction has also been made by the User Agency in the proposed 
land/area. 

The line plan has been uploaded by the User Agency through online on the 
Portal. 

Now the user agency has revised the projectroad area as well as the 
revised check list No. 7, Part -II and NPV bill has been uploaded online 
accordingly. 
The Soil and Moisture Conservation plan has been uploaded online. 
There are only 20 trees out of 9 saplings, V- 5. IV-3, ILA-2 and IIB-1 trees 
are coming in the proposed road and there is no possibility of reduce the 
trees. 

The Administrative/Technical approval has been uploaded by the user 
agency online. 

Reply on Point No. 10: Necessary documents have been uploaded online. 

Divisional Forest Officer (Rural). 
Forest Division. Shimla 

FP/HP/ROAD/150852/2022 ). 
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